
Greetings From 

   The Pacific Northwest Palm 

              & Exotic Plant Society 

of Greater Vancouver  

 Something about your garden caught our Eye !  
 

 

The Pacific Northwest Palm & Exotic Plant Society (PNWPEPS) is a 
non-profit chapter of the International Palm Society. We are dedicated to 
the successful cultivation of palms and other exotic plants outdoors in British 
Columbia, Washington and Oregon. The Society has been sharing 
Mediterranean gardening information for over 20 years.  
 

We invite you to attend a FREE meeting at VanDusen Gardens located at 

5251 Oak Street, Vancouver, British Columbia.  
  

The Society holds four general meeting per year at VanDusen Gardens in 
Vancouver. The meetings are free to attend and are held on the 4

th
 Monday 

evening of March, May, September and November.  
Each meeting includes a guest speaker to talk about such gardening 
aspects as winter protection, landscape design, garden lighting and new 
hardy plant species to try in our gardens. In addition, there is always a 
number of unusual or hard-to-find plants available in our raffle at each 
meeting. 
 

To find out more about protecting your exotic plants in the winter, feeding 
and caring for them for the rest of the year, and all the details of the 
Society’s other events, tours, BBQ’s and activities, visit our website below. 

� � 
www.hardypalm.com 

or email us at: 

palminfo@hardypalm.com 
 

We hope to see you at an upcoming meeting ! 

 
Next meeting:  


